
 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

 22 May 2018 

 

Post Primary Teachers Association (PPTA) meeting, Monday 28 May 2018. 

 

All PPTA secondary school teachers have an entitlement to paid union meetings to discuss 

conditions of service.  

 

We have been notified by the NZPPTA Head office, that all PPTA school branches 

throughout the Whanganui region will be holding a meeting at the Whanganui Racecourse 

beginning at 9.00am on Monday 28 May 2018. 

 

As a consequence, school will begin for our students at 11.50am with normal timetabled 

Period 3 classes. 

 

Buses will run as normal, and the Library will be open for bus students and other students 

who arrive before the beginning of Period 3. Students will be supervised by Non-PPTA staff 

members. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Martin McAllen   Elizabeth Spooner 

Principal    Associate Principal  


